
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FYI 
See information below from Frank Sirianni, President Pennsylvania Building & 
Construction Trades Council Sent by email to the PA Conference of Teamsters 

 

TO:                   PLEASE FORWARD 

 FROM:           Frank A. Sirianni, President, PA Bldg. & Const. Trade Council 

 RE:                  PA Unemployment Denials 

  

 It has come to our attention that a substantial number of our members are being denied 

U. C. benefits by the PA Department of Labor and Industry  for several miss-guided reasons, 

and are being required to file an appeal: 

  

1.    Working in Pennsylvania for an out-of-state employer. 

2.     Working out-of-state for an extended period of time. 

In these instances, the Call Centers are telling our members they have to file their claim in 

the state they worked in, or in the state their employer is located. 

  

Both denials are incorrect and should be appealed. 

  

Thank you, 

 Frank 

 
 

These Legislative Action Alerts will be posted on the PA Conference of Teamsters web site at www.pacfteamsters.com  Go to the home page and click on the 

black box titled Legislative Action Alert Bulletins. Please share our web site address and these alerts with your officers, agents and stewards. 
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